Consultation on the exposure draft of the
Public Sector Workers Compensation Fund
Amendment Bill 2022

The consultation period for the exposure draft will be from Thursday 2 June 2022
to Friday 19 August 2022.

Contact details for the consultation are:

cain@parliament.act.gov.au
ph: (02) 6205 1927

Submissions may be provided to cain@parliament.act.gov.au.
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